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18-1 Thank you for expressing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-4 regarding aesthetic 
impacts of the proposed project. 

18-2 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding undergrounding of existing and proposed electrical 
transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by 
the CPUC. 
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